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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR TUESDAY JAN 23, 2024 

Good Morning Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge the traditional territory of the 
Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the Hun’qumi’num speaking people who 
have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  We also offer respect to all the Elders 
who have gone before us and to the Elders and First Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 
 
Attention all grade 8 and 9 students who are registered to go on the snowshoeing and tubing 
field trip to Mt. Seymour next week, you are required to attend a meeting next Monday, Jan 29th 
during flex in the East gym.  You are already registered for the flex in student connect. If you are 
no longer able to attend the field trip, please let Ms. Day know ASAP. 
 
Last week, you had the opportunity to complete your core competency assessments. If you are 
not finished, you need to complete the assignment on Google Classroom by this Friday. Make 
sure to book some time in Flex to complete it and ask your teacher for help if you need it. This 
assessment will be part of your second term report card.  
 
Are you passionate about uplifting kids in your community and being a positive role model? 
Look no further! BGC provides a wide range of volunteer opportunities. If you are interested in 
becoming a BGC Youth Volunteer, please contact Wintemute Club in Ladner at 
wintemuteclub@bgcbc.ca. 
 
Attention Ms. Haynes C2 grade 8 class - do not go to the library tomorrow, go to the loft in PE 
strip. 
 
CLUBS 
 
GSA is meeting today at lunch in room 2403. Everyone is welcome! 
 
Glee Club meets today at lunch in the theatre. 
 
Attention Model UN members! There is a mandatory meeting today at lunch in Ms. Rogers' 
room, 2712, for all delegates attending the Vancouver Model UN Conference on January 26. All 
other members are welcome to attend, but it is not required. 
 
Theatre Company will meet in the Theatre at 3:00pm.  All company members are required to 
check in at the beginning of class time. 
 
Attention all Senior Band members! A reminder to please be changed set up, and on stage by 
12:15 today for our elementary matinee!!  
 
SPORTS 
 
The Cross Country wrap up party will be today in Ms. Hay's room at 3pm. Come and celebrate 
our season and see the photos from the races! 
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Due to the snow days we had to reschedule our team photos. We will finish the remaining 
teams today at flex!    

• Jr Girls Basketball 
• Gr 9 Girls Basketball 
• Jr Boys Basketball 
• Sr Girls Basketball 
• Sr Boys Basketball 
• Sr Boys Soccer 
• Swimming 
• Gymnastics 

All teams should be in the gym right now for winter team photos! 

PACER BISTRO 

The specials in Pacer Bistro are Ginger Beef with Vegetable Chow Mein and Chicken Noodle 
Soup.    

Thanks for listening and have a great day! 


